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Gillette City/County/Town of Wright Meeting – April 1, 2014 

COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
  
City/County/Town of Wright  April 1, 2014         12:00 p.m. 
 
A Workshop of the City Council of the City of Gillette, County of 
Campbell, State of Wyoming, was held on Tuesday the 1st day of April 
2014, in the second floor Community Room at City Hall, pursuant to 
due notice and call. The Presiding Officer called the meeting to 
order and upon roll call the following were found to be present: 
 
Council Members present: Ted Jerred, Robin Kuntz, Kevin McGrath, and 
Council President Louise Carter-King. 
 
Council Members absent: Tim Carsrud, Forrest Rothleutner and Mayor 
John Opseth. 
 
Staff present: J. Carter Napier, City Administrator; Charlie 
Anderson, City Attorney; Joe Lunne, Public Information Officer; Patti 
Davidsmeier, Community and Gov’t Relations Coordinator; and Karlene 
Abelseth, City Clerk. 
 
County Commissioners present: Matt Avery, Garry Becker, Dan Coolidge, 
Mickey Shober, and Chairman Mark Christensen. 
 
Town of Wright present: Councilmen Nelson Litaba and Danny Preston; 
and Brandi Beecher, Economic Development Coordinator. 
 
Others present: Bob Palmer, Susan Saunders, Carol Seeger, Matt 
Edwards, and Kendra Como. 
 
University of Wyoming Survey Presentation 
 
Brian Harnisch and Bistra Anatchkova, University of Wyoming, met with 
the group via Skype, to discuss services they could provide in regard 
to conducting the Gillette 1% Community Survey. 
 
1% Video Presentation 
 
Public Information Officer Lunne gave a 1% video presentation on 
projects completed in Gillette, Town of Wright, and Campbell County 
using 1% funds. 
 
Fleet Management Plan Update 
 
Matt Edwards, Campbell County Road & Bridge gave a presentation of 
the Campbell County Land Board’s Cam-Plex Equipment Replacement Fund. 
 
There being no further discussion, the meeting adjourned at 1:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

_____________________________________ 
       Louise Carter-King, Council President 
 
 
(S E A L) 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
        
Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk 
Publication: April 9, 2014 


